
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
March 1st, 2024 

*** Media Release *** 
County Clerk Jamie Romeo Brings Mobile DMV to 

Rochester Auto Show 
(Rochester NY) – The Monroe County Mobile DMV Unit will be at the Rochester Auto 
Show this Saturday and Sunday March 2nd & 3rd at the Riverside Convention Center, hosted 
by the Rochester Automobile Dealers Association. 

 

“We are excited yet again to bring the Mobile DMV Unit to the Rochester Auto Show, 
broadening access to State DMV services and our staff’s expertise.” County Clerk Jamie 
Romeo stated. “The Rochester Auto Dealers Association has been a tremendous partner to 
Monroe County DMVs and we look forward to another opportunity to bring our services 
directly to those who need them.” 

 

According to Rochester Automobile Dealers Association President Brad McAreavy, “The 
Rochester Auto Show is once again pleased to have the Monroe County Clerk’s office 
participate in the show, and have their mobile unit set up to do customer transactions on 
Saturday and Sunday.  We greatly appreciate the support from Monroe County Clerk Jamie 
Romeo and her staff, and we know the show guests will enjoy the convenience of having 
them present.” 

 

The Mobile DMV will be at the Rochester Auto Show March 2nd & 3rd at the Riverside 
Convention Center from 10am until 4pm.  

 

If you have questions or need more information please feel free to contact Deputy Clerk 
Tad Mack at tadmack@monroecounty.gov.       
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